
From: Kimberli Kienia
To: Kimberli Kienia
Subject: FW: Urbanized Shoreland Exemption
Date: Thursday, May 19, 2022 11:13:43 AM

 
 

From: Paul Dunne [mailto:pdonsax@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 4:40 PM
To: Beverly M. Zendt <bmzendt@cityofportsmouth.com>
Subject: Urbanized Shoreland Exemption
 
Dear Beverly
 
                                Petition in Support of the Application for Urbanized Shoreland Exemption

Of
Margot and Edward Thompson

57 Salter Street (Units 1 & 2)
 
As a resident of the City of Portsmouth, I support Margot and Edward Thompson’s Application for an Urbanized
Shoreland Exemption for 57 Salter Street (Units 1 & 2).  Their application was referred to the Planning Board by the
City Council on May 2, 2022, for consideration at the May 19, 2022 Planning Board Meeting.  I request that the
Portsmouth Planning Board make a favorable recommendation to the City Council.
 
 
Kind regards,
Paul and Alison Dunne
 

Sent from my iPad
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From: Kimberli Kienia
To: Kimberli Kienia
Subject: FW: Margot & Ed Thompson
Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 1:10:39 PM

 
 

From: Glenn Normandeau [mailto:glennnormandeau@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 3:25 PM
To: Beverly M. Zendt <bmzendt@cityofportsmouth.com>
Subject: Margot & Ed Thompson
 
Dear Ms. Zendt,
This is a quick note in support of Margot & Ned Thompson’s request for an Urbanized
Shoreland Exemption.  I have know them for many years and their property clearly visible to
me across the water from mine at 7,9, & 15 Pickering Avenue.  I hope this process can be
carried expeditiously as they have been trying to this project for a considerable time and at
considerable cost.   Thank you for your consideration.  I am happy to discuss this further if
you have any questions.
Glenn Normandeau
15 Pickering Avenue
Portsmouth, NH  03801
 
603-235-3212
 
glennnormandeau@gmail.com 
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